/N: ADVANCED ACADEMY

(Nursery to Class XII) Date: 26.03.2014
Dear Parent,

* You have been informed via sms from school on 26.03.2014 that our school has not authorised any shop
for books, stationary or uniform. You are free to purchase the same from any shop.

% This is a gentle reminder regarding the same that our school book list and the sample of our school uniform

are displayed at both receptions of the school and website as well.

Our school uniform is not having mono/name on it. Kindly do not purchase the uniform that has the name
of school or mono printed on it.

Principal



